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We look forward to work for the promotion of employment opportunities in Agri business 

Sector; Shaza Fatima Khawaja 

 

Special Assistant to Prime Minister on Youth Affairs Shaza Fatima Khawaja had a preliminary 

meeting with the representative of Nestle Pakistan. Potential avenues for collaboration in the 

agriculture industry were discussed during the meeting.  

Sapm stated that Prime Minister’s Youth Programme has plans of assisting young farmers who are 

the backbone of our economy. She said that plans are being devised to invest in Agri business 

especially in dairy sector. Prime Minister’s Youth Programme is a holistic venture focusing on 

diverse fields and topics for the betterment of our young population.  

She said that the private sector can play an integral role in accomplishing our mission of 

empowering youth. Nestle being a renowned brand has an incredible track record of providing 

efficient services to the people of Pakistan. We expect that Nestle will assist us in launching 

different Agri programmes to assist the downtrodden. 

Representative of Nestle Mr. Zeeshan praised PMYP'S interest in the Agri sector and assured full 

support from their organization. He said that nestle also has plans of beginning a loan scheme for 

the people from the grass root level. 

 


